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Well another season has passed and we are about to embark on 

another one. Interestingly without our past President Ray 

Thompson at the helm. A person that has seen us go from 

strength to strength over a longtime in charge. Thank you Ray 

for your dedication over that time. Another well done should go 

to Mick Scott for his duties as Secretary in organising venues 

for the past year and this. Not to be outdone a huge thanks 

must go to Richard Kemp in taking on the role of Treasurer, 

which had its issues with the bank in the early days and 

unfortunately his own in the latter days of the season. 

It has been decided that 2 grades will operate for the ensuing 

season with cut off expected to be around 23. i.e. 23 and over 

will be deemed to be B Gaders and those under A Graders.Mind 

you some of those close to either side of the cut off should be 

aware that their scores and plays will be diligently watched. 

Congratulations to all winners at the presentation night. 

Please note that have made comments to people as to my own 

involvement within the next year or so. If any of you younger 

members have time to take over my role please don’t hesitate to 

talk to me as I will assist anyone in doing the role. 

This not a threat but my needs and wants have taken a different 

path to the one that I am now on. 

I remain your loyal servant for the present. 

Regards 

Garth Goodwin 

Club Captain and Life Member 



 

 

 

               

 

 

                                                                            


